Lisa Mara

e
From: Robert Bria
Sent: Tuesday, 26 December 2023 1:03 PM
To: Lisa Mara
Subject: Changes to Ordinary Return
Dear Lisa

In accordance with Section 67(1) of the Local Government Act (1999), | write to advise you of changes
to my Ordinary Return:

1. My wife, Pina Bria, is no longer a Co-Chair of the St Joseph’s Memorial School (Kensington and
Norwood) Parents and Friends Committee; and

2.1n 2024 | will assume my role as a member of the Committee of Mainstreet SA.
Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.
Kind regards

Robert Bria
MAYOR

Sent from my iPhone



